
Report on Awareness Programme 

A lecture was organized by Department of Mathematics for B.A/B.Sc 1st Year 

Mathematics students on dated 20/09/2023 in the Mathematics Department. 

Information about MTTS (Mathematical Training and Talent Search 

Programme), NBHM (National Board of Higher Mathematics) and Summer 

School participation of students on National Level was provided by Dr Girish 

Kapoor,  HOD Mathematics and Dr Anjana Sharma. Two students of B.Sc 2nd 

Year Akshita and Saloni, who recently attended Summer School at ICTS 

(International Centre for Theatrical Sciences) at Bangalore shared their 

experiences with students. Also the information about coaching classes on IIT-

JAM organized by Department of Mathematics was provided. 

The main aim of this lecture was to motivate students, to study mathematics 

and take part in different programmes started by Department of Mathematics, 

encourage them to believe that they can become mathematical thinker. 

 



 

 


